Grades 9 and 10

Friday April 24, 2020
My dear students:

Wow guys! | have recently received a whole pile of completed work and | am SO IMPRESSED by what
you have all accomplished!

Some of the assignments were pretty challenging and you have risen to those challenges.
Your work shows a lot of thought, effort, and dedication. You should all be very proud of yourselves!

| am especially enjoying seeing the work that requires creativity and/or personal opinion rather than just
“the answers”.

Grade 9s: | am really loving the “New Canadian Coins” that are starting to come in.... You guys are so
talented and thoughtful!

Grade 10s: both Geo and ELA students are writing some very mature and reflective responses to our
respective topics...Wow!

And if you have fallen behind, do not give up!! There is still time to hand in anything you have at
home...just pick something and do your best. (Even if it was from February or March!) It’s all good!

Remember you can always email or phone me, or contact me on Teams. | may not answer the same day
but | will always answer.

Keep up the great work, everyone. These are interesting times but we are all learning how to succeed.
Way to go! | AM SO PROUD OF YOU!

Miss youl!
Take care and be safe.

Mrs. Clark



